

670 Desoto:

Supervisor Leanna Shaff: we met in December 2018, the guys work was way less than stellar. You gave until Jan 22<sup>nd</sup>, for a number of items. Stucco was July 1st. He didn't get the stucco done, the other stuff was done. My conversation a month before then, if he was off the mark by a couple weeks, it was ok, his contractor had a miscommunication. 6 weeks later I get an estimate not signed saying it would be done by August 15<sup>th</sup>. It was supposed to be done by July 1st. So, it's not done.

Ms. Moermond: If he requests an extension I'd be willing to give him to September 1st with a signed bid. Bid due in a week. Signed by both parties.

Ms. Vang: he called and questioned about the damage stucco and said in the standard language it was about the peeling paint. But if it's only the stucco he'd be done by July 1. It was an email June 12<sup>th</sup>. No extension request.

Ms. Shaff: this is the empty bid. No money, no date. I'd like to revoke it for the stucco, and give him an August 15<sup>th</sup> deadline. But that's contrary to the resolution.

Ms. Moermond: I'd like to give until September 1st and make him give a signed bid, due by July 16<sup>th</sup>. Signed by both parties and including the amount.

Ms. Shaff: I'd rather revoke and perform under revocation. August 15th for stucco. Vacate date of September 1<sup>st</sup>.

Ms. Moermond: I'm fine with that.